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December 14, 2021 

 

Mr. Andy Schultz, P.E. 

Utilities Engineer 

465 Ryman Street 

Missoula, MT 59802 

 

RE: Upper Prospect Tank #2, Bid Recommendation  

 

Dear Mr. Schultz, 

We have evaluated the bids received on December 7, 2021 for the Upper Prospect 

Tank #2 Project which includes the construction of a 150,000 gallon cast-in-place 

concrete, buried water storage tank and associated appurtenances.  

One bid was received from Prospect Construction, Inc. for $880,794.00.  The engineer’s 

estimate was $721,772.00.  

Our evaluation of the bid and supporting documents including relevant experience 

indicates that they are capable of completing the work required. Therefore, we 

recommend the award of a contract for construction of the Upper Prospect Tank #2 to 

Prospect Construction in the amount of $880,794.00.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Shanna Adams. P.E. ENV SP 

Project Manager 

 

 

 


